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IMPORTANT NOTICE TO PASSPORT ACCEPTANCE AGENTS 

 

October 3, 2024 

 

Online Passport Renewal (OPR) & Updated Routine Processing Times 

 

Online Passport Renewal (OPR) 

 

Online Passport Renewal (OPR) is now available to the American public. Applicants 

who meet the requirements can now renew their passports online at their 

convenience and from the comfort of their own home. Applicants can see a full list 

of requirements at travel.state.gov/renewonline. 

 

It’s still important for applicants to plan and apply for their passport well in 

advance of travel for both OPR and regular mail-in passport renewal service. 

 

Please note that applicants applying on DS-11s will still need to have their 

applications executed before an acceptance agent at an acceptance facility. 

 

Updated Routine Processing Times  

 

We are offering faster processing times to customers who apply on or after 

October 3, 2024.  Routine Service: 4-6 weeks  

   

Please update your website and any passport materials that you provide to 

customers to reflect these new processing times. 

 

Please contact your Customer Service Manager(s) if you have any questions. 
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